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September 2007

This is a cooler for the beer and soda.
Repeat after me, "This is not a pool."

(inside joke from picnic, you HAD to be there...)



CALENDAR OF EVENTS
(for latest info, call 252-I.N.F.O.)

Snobirds meetings are held on the second Tuesday of each
month at 8:00 pm, at the Village Bowl in Menomonee Falls,
N86 W18830 Main St.  Please join us!  Guests are
welcome!

---- September 2007
11 General Meeting                 Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
22 Rob's Performance (Johnson Creek), G&G (Muskego) Open House
25 Board Meeting                                               Sue Flaherty, 7:30 p.m.

---- October 2007
 6 Adopt-a-Highway                                       Whiskey Corners, 9 a.m.
 9 General Meeting                 Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
13 Al Hartwig dealer Open House
14 Suburban Sno-Hawks Swap Meet                         New Berlin VFW
19-21 Milwaukee Snow Show                                              State Fair Park
20 WCSA DNR Safety class, at the snow show
23 Board Meeting                                            Bonnie Pollich, 7:30 p.m.
26-28 AWSC Workshop                                                        Stevens Point

---- November 2007
13 Open House, before general meeting                Village Bowl, 7 p.m.
13 General Meeting                 Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
22 Thanksgiving
27 Board Meeting                                            Dave Rowley, 7:30 p.m.

---- December 2007
5, 12, 19 Safety Class                Menomonee Falls Community Center, 6:30 p.m.
11 Christmas Party                              Sussex Bowl, Sussex WI, 7 p.m.

---- January 2008
8 General Meeting                 Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.
9, 16, 23 Safety Class            Menomonee Falls Community Center, 6:30 p.m.

---- February 2008
12 General Meeting                 Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls, 8 p.m.

Views expressed in this publication are those of the Author of the Article, and may or may
not reflect the views of the Snobirds Snowmobile Club.  Opposing viewpoints will be
tolerated, and may even be printed.  Correspondence may be sent to Snobirds Snowmobile
Club; Gary Breuckman, Editor; P.O. Box 666; Menomonee Falls, Wisconsin 53052-0666.
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Adopt-a-Highway
Joe Mingari

Second Adopt-a-Highway Cleanup

Memo to Self:
  Try to check out the Packer's schedule before setting date for

cleanup.
I found out that it gets very crowded at the starting point when

there is a Packer's Game on T.V.

All that aside, we had what was the largest group of members
turn out for our second cleanup.  We even had a couple of first-
timers.  Fifteen (15!) people were there for the Six O'Clock start
time.

With the large group we were able to knock off all the debris and
get back to Whiskey Corners just after the opening kick-off.  The
game had just begun.  While we did not have any money or
exceptional finds, Mr. Brunow did get 'leied'.  Dolly please check the
spelling before getting out the frying pan.

These are the members who I want to thank for taking the time
on a very hot night to come out and participate:

Steve Biehl, Gary & Betsy Breuckman, Kevin Bonnel, Dick
Brunow, Dean Havel, Scott Makowski, Judy Smiley, Ed & Bonnie
Pollich, Dave Rowley, Al Schultz, Bill Schultz, and Ron Wendt.

Many thanks to all of  you for your efforts and time.
Please, mark your calendars for Oct. 6, 2007, that is a Saturday.
Nine A.M. will be the starting time at the same place as always.

JOE M.



President’s Report
Al Schutz

I hope everyone had a nice summer.  Those who attended the
summer events - - the picnic and corn roast - - had a great time!
Check the news for the dates of upcoming snowmobile dealer open
houses and swap events.

Snobird planning meetings are coming up this Fall.  Be sure to
attend these meetings for info on the Snobird Snofari Trips this
winter, as well as other club events.

"Thank You!" to outgo-
ing Board Members and Club
Officers for all the time and
effort you put into the
Snobirds the years you
served.

"Good Luck!" to the new
Board Members and Club
Officers who were elected
this August.

"Thank You!" to all
members for your suggestions, help at events, planning, and support
of the Snobirds Snowmobile Club.

See you on the trails this winter!!

Alan L Schultz
Past President

Are You Ready For A Good Time?

We're Going To West Yellowstone.

WHEN: Leave Morris Family Farm
Hartland, Friday February 29, 2008  5:00 p.m.
and we will be back Saturday, March 8th, 2008
at about 1:00 p.m.

WHO: Anyone & Everyone who wants to have FUN!!

HOW: You can ride the bus or fly if you like,
and you can take your sled or rent.

PRICE: Based on 40 people on the bus and either
20 or 40 sleds (20 sleds per semi)
Bus $275
Hotel $260
Sled $275
equals $810 per person, double occupancy.

We need full Deposit by January 15, 2008.

Any questions contact John Pfalz @ 262-264-5589
or Joan Schumitsch @ 262-244-6650



We will have an Open House meeting in November, as was
done last year.  NEW Snobird memberships will be available for a
discounted $20 cost at the Open House.  There are flyers available
at the September and October club meetings, if you have a place  you
can post one, or know a dealer who will, please take some.

The membership renewal forms were mailed, and you should
have yours by now.  If not, let me know and I'll send another.  We
extended the time for returning them by a month, but please send
them in early.  Cost is the same as the last few years.  If you belong
to another club that pays AWSC dues for you, please fill in the part
about secondary AWSC memberships and take off $10.  AWSC is
set up to handle this properly now, and it doesn't cost the club
anything, we just pay AWSC $10 less.  Unless, of course, you
WANT the extra magazine and other mailings.

Our memberships actually increased in number this past year,
we had nine new memberships, and six who dropped - ending up
with 67 total families this year.  We don't like to lose members, and
if there's any problem we will try and fix it, but most of these were
folks who were moving, or interests changed.

Slivers from the Board, continued...

Adopt-a-
Highway

getting
ready

SLIVERS  from the Board

Gary Breuckman

This Board meeting is the first of the 'new' Board, so welcome
to the new Board members elected at the August club meeting, Ed
Pollich and Joan Schumitsch, and re-elected member Scott Makowski.
Thanks to exiting members Dick Brunow and Ron Wendt for their
years of service.

At this meeting the Board elects the club officers.  It's really a
shame that more folks aren't interested in officer positions.  Most
involve little work beyond what happens at the club meeting itself.
All Board members and officers are listed on another page in this
newsletter.  Welcome to new Officers and thanks again to those
ending their terms.  The hardest seat to fill is Club Secretary, and
really the only job is the minutes of the meeting.   We have other
people who handle publications, membership, smelt and WCSA
raffle tickets, AWSC membership reporting...  in any case thanks to
Bonnie Pollich who was railroaded agreed to take the job.

Also we set up the Board meeting schedule for the year.  The
meetings are held in the Board members' homes, but guests are
welcome (just let the host know you are coming).  Meetings are listed
on the calendar page for upcoming months, and on the web page
calendar for the year.

The Snow Show (Oct 19-21) is making discount tickets avail-
able to club members ($2 off) - orders will be taken at the meeting.
Also the club will pay the ticket cost for people working in the
WCSA booth at the show and selling raffle tickets, checking coats,
or any other club jobs.



CLASSIFIED ADS
FOR SALE ads are FREE to Snobirds and Landowners for Snowmobile-related
items.  To all others, rates are $1.00 per line per insertion.  Please send your
advertisements to the editor, or hand them in at a club meeting.  This is an excellent
opportunity to sell your old clothing and equipment.

Arctic Cat - For Sale

2002 Snowmobile - Cross Country Edition EFI
1,829 miles, Original Owner $3,900 or Best Offer

2002 Snowmobile - Cross Country Edition EFI
882 miles, Original Owner $3,900 or Best Offer

1999 Snowmobile - ZR 700
1,100 miles $2,600 or Best Offer

2005 ATV - 650 V-2    350 miles / 58 hours
$500 Winch and $200 Luggage Rack included

$5,600 or Best Offer

2005 Youth ATV - 90 cc - 4 Stroke
Hardly used $1,600 or Best Offer

If interested, CALL: 262-224-6650 - Leave a message.

Event Hotline, 252-INFO   (252-4636)

see our club information on the Internet
at     http://www.snobirds.org/

CLUB OFFICERS &
BOARD,

2007/2008 SEASON

President David Rowley
Vice-President Tom Pollich
Secretary Bonnie Pollich
Treasurer Kim Quicker

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Board Chairman Gary Breuckman
Board Secretary David Rowley
Board member Sue Flaherty
Board member Scott Makowski
Board member Jim Mueller
Board member Bonnie Pollich
Board member Ed Pollich
Board member Alan Schultz
Board member Joan Schumitsch



<<< Picnic     Corn Roast >>>


